
MEMBERSHIP IN ORTHODONTICS PART 2 – CHENNAI 

GUIDANCE TO APPLICANTS - FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS 

1. How do I know if I am eligible to sit the Membership in Orthodontics Part 2 examination?

You should email the completed application form and supporting documents to 
morth@rcpsg.ac.uk. Members of the Examination Board will then review your details and 
advise us of your eligibility status. If additional information is required, we will contact you to 
request this.

2. Where and when will the Membership in Orthodontics Part 2 examination take place?

The  M Orth Part 2 written exam will take place on Friday 24th March 2023. The written exam 
is online. You will sit the written exam remotely on your own laptop or PC.

The M Orth Part 2 clinical examinations (SCRs, Communication Cases and Presented Cases) will 
take place face-to-face in Chennai on 27th, 28th and 29th March 2023. 

Unless you have an exemption as detailed on the regulations, you will be required to sit all four 
parts.

3. When can I register for the Membership in Orthodontics examination?

The deadline to register for the M Orth Part 2 exam is the 16th January 2023 at 5pm UK time.

4. I sat the Membership in Orthodontics Part 2 previously and failed certain components. Can I 

be given exemption from the components I have already passed?

For M Orth Part 2, marks from previously passed components can be carried forward to one 

successive diet. If you fail the examination more than once, you will need to sit all components 

for any future attempts.

5. What is the examination fee?

The Membership in Orthodontics Part 2 fee is £1,750.

6. When do I need to submit the examination fee?

Once your application has been reviewed by the Examination Board, we will contact you to 

advise on your eligibility. If your eligibility is confirmed, you will receive details of how to 

submit the exam fee, confirming the deadline for receipt of payment. 
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